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Dear Parent / Carer,
KS2 Performance — Wizard of Oz

We are delighted to announce that Key Stage 2 will be staging an end of year performance of ‘The
Wizard of Oz’! There will be two evening and one afternoon performance towards the end of the
summer term (dates to be confirmed).

We are offering the main roles to children in Year 5 and 6, who will be given the opportunity to rehearse
with a script and sing in an audition, but we encourage all children from Year 3 to Year 6 to be a part of
this spectacular show. Children in Year 5 and Year 6 who do not wish to have a main role and children
in Year 3 and Year 4 will be involved in the singing and actions throughout the show. Rehearsals for the
main cast will take place on Thursdays after school, and all children will rehearse the songs within music
lessons and during the school day.

We would really appreciate help in creating props, scenery or donating / lending costumes, so if you are
able to assist our team please contact either Miss Grady or Miss Hunter. A full costume list will be
provided closer to the performance.

We are thrilled to be giving the children this opportunity and hope to see lots of excited performers. If
your child would like to be a part of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ please complete the brief survey on School
Spider, available from 3.30 pm today, by 9.00 pm on Wednesday 22" March. Any child who would like
to audition for a main role will be given a small script and a time for their audition.

Yours sincerely

Miss Grady and Miss Hunter.
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